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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Public Safety 

Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

 

LENEL/ONGUARD ACCESS CONTROL & CCTV SYSTEM SUPPORT 
IRFP 140120 

Amendment # ONE 

ISSUE DATE: October 20, 2021 

This amendment is being issued for informational purposes only. This document does not need to be 

returned with your proposal 

 

 

 

 

Dawn Rifenberick  

Procurement Specialist                        

Phone:   (907) 269-6635 

Email:   dawn.rifenberick@alaska.gov   

 

 

    

  

Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 

 

Question 1:   We will need to know the Lenel system dongle ID along with device counts for both the CCTV 

and ACS systems. Is this something you can provide us prior to the walk thru?  

 

 

Answer:  We can work on it but won’t have time by the walkabout. 
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